The Lakeville Journal Company LLC

64 Route 7 North Falls Village, CT 06031 860-435-9873

Salisbury; Town of PO BOX 548 Salisbury, CT 06068 **INVOICE** 03/19/21

Phone: 860-435-5182

Your sales rep is: MICHELLE EISENMAN

Issue Dates Description Amount

Running in The Lakeville Journal and The Lakeville Journal Digital Ed.: 03/25/21 Legals - 65 Lines

Legal Ad #651779

\$ 107.25

TOTAL CHARGES ----> \$ 107.25

Heading: 999 — Legal Notice Ad #651779

Notice of Decision Town of Salisbury Planning & Zoning Commission

Notice is hereby given that the following applications were approved by the Planning & Zoning Commission of the Town of Salisbury, Connecticut on March 15, 2021:

Special Permit #2021-0121 for a detached apartment on a single-family residential lot. The property is shown on Salisbury Assessor's Map 63 as Lot 09 and is known as 292 Twin Lakes Road, Salisbury, Connecticut. The owner of the property is Kimberly Gilman, Trustee.

Site Plan #2021-0122 to construct a field house and artificial turf athletic field. The

property is shown on Salisbury Assessor's Map 1 as Lot 20 and is known as 211 Indian Mountain Road, Lakeville, Connecticut. The owner of the property is Indian Mountain School Inc.

Site Plan #2021-0125 for site development activities in the Lake Protection Overlay District and restoration of nonconforming tennis courts. The property is shown on Salisbury Assessor's Map 63 as Lot 02 and is known as 268 Twin Lakes Road, Salisbury, Connecticut. The owner of the property is Twin Lakes Beach Club Inc.

Site Plan #2021-0126 to demolish and build new, a single-family dwelling and associated site improvements in the Lake Protection Overlay District. The property is shown on Salisbury Assessor's Map 60 as Lot 22 and is known as 178 South Shore Road, Salisbury, Connecticut. The owner of the property is 178 South Shore LLC.

Any aggrieved person may appeal these decisions to the Connecticut Superior Court in accordance with the provisions of Connecticut General Statutes §8-8.

Town of Salisbury Planning & Zoning Commission
Martin Whalen, Secretary
03-25-21